From: Brenda

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 2:51 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca Greg Beros

greg.beros@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Supporting Councillor Chan's Motion:Online voting Oct 22

I support Councillor Chan's motion to provide Richmond Hill voters the option of Online Voting in the upcoming election(s)

I have read the motion and agree with Councillor Chan's assessment.

Online voting needs to stay.

It's positive change.

Thank you.

Regards,

Brenda Wynne

43 Craigleith Crescent

Richmond Hill, ON